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30th July 2014 

               

 

Dear Charlene Williams, 
 
Re: Your request for information: 418024 
 

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 28th July 2014 in which you 
requested: 
 
Please can you provide me with 2013/14 primary   school spend on agency supply staff on the 
data you have  available, I would prefer to receive the information in excel spreadsheet form with 
considerable focus on 2013/14 primary school spend including E1-E31 including Capital 
expenditure CE01, CE04 and E26, broken down per primary school. 
 
I would like to have the spend information per school broken down into which agency/Company 
it was spent with as well. 
 
I would also like to have notification as to whether this borough has a preferred agency supply 
list and if so when it is up for re tender. 

 
 
Your request is being dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and you will receive a 
response within 20 working days of the date that we received your request. 
 
 
The Freedom of Information Act 2000 defines a number of exemptions that may restrict the release of 
the requested information. There will be an assessment and if any of the exemptions categories apply 
then the information may not be released. You will be informed if this is the case, including your rights of 
appeal. 
 
The information provided will be in English, normal font size. If you require alternative formats, e.g. other 
language, audio, large print, etc. please notify us. 
 
If we are unable to provide you with the information requested we will notify you of this together with the 
reason(s) why and details of how you may appeal (if appropriate). 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the Information 
Commissioner at the: 
 
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House  

Children’s Social Care 
PO Box 64529 
London 
SE1P 5LX 
 

Direct dial: 020 7525 3287 

(E) cathy.adeyemi @southwark.gov.uk 
 

Charlene Williams 
 
Via Email 
request-221834-d0749dbc@whatdotheyknow.com 
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Yours sincerely, 

 

Cathy Adeyemi  
Information and Records Officer 
Southwark Children's Services and  
Adults Social Care Services 

 

 

 


